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As you all are probably aware, Lucky Jesrani is very dedicated to the service club he is a
member of: The Active 20-30 Club of Redding.

The Redding 20-30 Club has fantastic news about a new event that it will be promoting and
hosting, specifically the Sundial Film Festival.  

See article at anewscafe.com--> Rotary Passes Sundial Film Festival to Redding Active 20-30
Club | anewscafe.com
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